
FOI request received 8 June 2016 

Reference 4528 

Please provide copies of all emails, briefing documents and other paperwork between TfL and 
City Hall relating to the fares freeze announcement made on Wednesday 8th June 2016 

 

City Hall’s response 26 August 2016 

Freedom of Information Act request – Fares Freeze Announcement 

I write further to my email of 15 July 2016 in relation to your request for the release of 
information which the GLA received on 8 June 2016. Your request asked: 

Please provide copies of all emails, briefing documents and other paperwork between TfL and 
City Hall relating to the fares freeze announcement made on Wednesday 8th June 2016. 

Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act) and we 
can today release all of the information held by the GLA that is in-scope of your request. This 
information accompanies this letter. 

Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act) and we 
can today release all of the information held by the GLA that is in-scope of your request. This 
information accompanies this letter. 

Please note that we have made a number of minor redactions under section 40(2) of the Act to 
the disclosed information to withhold personal data where disclosure of that personal data 
would constitute a breach of the Data Protection Act 1998 (DPA). The provisions of section 
40(2) have been applied in instances where it would not be fair to disclose this personal 
information when the individual concerned would have no expectation it would be disclosed, 
where we are satisfied that any of the conditions of Schedule 2 of the DPA which would make 
are engaged to make the processing (i.e. disclosure) ‘fair’. 

  


